
 

This  message is for those that have been preparing for Confirmation with us this past 
year, mostly INCOMING 9th graders:  

 
Confirmation interviews: 

Please stop into the parish community center either: August 9 (6-8pm), August 
10 (11am-1pm), or August 12 (9:30am-2pm, between/after the Masses) for 
your interview.  No need to make an appointment, we will have interviewers on-hand 
to meet with you during these blocks.  If you absolutely cannot make it to any of these 
options, you must contact us as soon as possible to make other arrangements.  
All interviews must be completed by August 19.  In addition to the interview, if you 
have paperwork to still turn in (Bishop Letter, 40 Questions, etc), please get that into 
the parish office at least a week before your interview. 
 

Sunday, October 14: 
is our FINAL meeting and practice, 2:00-4:00.  We will meet in the St. John Parish 
community room to start and then move over to the church for the practice.  Please 
arrive in the community room by 1:45 so that we start on time and finish on time! 
 

Sunday, October 21: 
at 2:00 is the celebration of Confirmation at Our Lady of Fatima Church. Mark 
your calendars. Make sure your sponsors and family know. 
 
If you have any questions before the October 14th meeting, feel free to contact us at 
the parish office by phone or email.   
 
Please stay plugged in with Mass, prayer, Scripture and service!  We recommend that 
you attend the Sacrament of Confession shortly before Confirmation.  It is offered at 
St. John on Saturdays at 3pm or celebrate reconciliation at any parish that meets your 
scheduling needs. 
 
We absolutely cannot wait to celebrate this beautiful day with you, your sponsor and 
family!  Please know that we are praying for each and every one of you! 
 

To clarify:  there is NO meeting in September for this group.  We apologize for any 
confusion. 


